
MONDAY 21 REPORT
PRESENTATIO

NS
TUESDAY 22

WEDNESDAY 23

THURSDAY 24

FRIDAY 25

Week of: October 21st 2024

  Looking ahead:Looking ahead:  

 Stay in touch :

  Upcoming events:Upcoming events:  

diefenbaker@sd38.bc.ca
(604)-668-6639
Early warning line: 
604 718 4094

10/28 Individual Photo Day

10/29 11:45 am Early Dismissal for
Parent Teacher Conferences

11/8 Remembrance Day Assembly

11/11 Remembrance Day. School is closed.

For information go to 
Diefenbaker School website at  diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca

Professional Learning Day.
School is not in session

for student. 

Friday,
October 25th

Professional Learning Day.

School is not in session
for students. 

Grade 6 at Camp Summit

Grade 6 at Camp Summit

Pizza Factory Hot lunch

Tuesday, October 22nd

3:30 pm Garry Point Cross Country 
Fun Run for Grades 1 to 7.

Grade 6 at Camp Summit
3:30 pm Garry Point Fun Run



Diefenbaker Spirit Wear
Online shop

Open until October 31st

Delivery from November 18th



fall Bakefall Bakefall Bake
SALESALESALE

Thank you to all of you for your 
generosity and to our wonderful

PAC for organizing the sale. It was a 
delicious success!



Kindness to others

Hugh Boyd Secondary and
Diefenbaker collaboration

Halloween for Hunger
Food drive for Richmond Food Bank

Hugh Boyd Secondary School
Student leaders from Interact Club visited our

Student Leadership team to organize for 

Halloween for Hunger 
food drive.  

We thank you for your contributions.
We will be collecting non-perishable foods

in front of the main office.

Diefenbaker School Story

Halloween‌ ‌for‌ ‌Hunger‌
Halloween‌ ‌for‌ ‌Hunger‌





Parking reminder: Staff parking is for STAFF ONLY at all times.

Staff parking is for staff only. Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.
Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff parking lot. Parents and
caregivers are asked to park in the drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers:

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety
 seat belts at all times.

Reminders

Cold and flu season has begun and we are noticing an increase in illness at school. In an
effort to keep our students and staff healthy, please continue to keep your student(s) at
home if they are experiencing symptoms of illness. If they have a fever or have been
vomiting, please keep them home at least 24 hours or more until they are symptom free.

We are grateful for those of you already making these efforts.

Thank you for helping us keep our community healthy.

Keeping our community healthy


